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Report on the February 2009 Costa Rica 
Trip 

We had another highly successful adventure to Costa Rica. I have 
provided links below for pictures and comments about this trip. 
Please join us for the July 8 to 15. 2009 McDougall Adventure trip 
to Costa Rica.  More Information is found on my web site. 

Or call (800) 941-7111 or (616) 874-8155 
Photos and Comments about the February 2009 adventure. 


